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What you should know about Term Paper and Class Presentations

1) The term paper is due on Friday March 20, shortly before the start of your presentations. I prefer hard copies (please slip under my door) but if you’re not in school, you can send me an electronic copy instead. 
2) The essay should be 10-12 double spaced pages in length (references and appendices do not count). Please start with an Introduction that explains and motivates your topic. Cite appropriately and provide a list of references at the end of the paper.  Graphs and tables are also to be relegated to an appendix at the end (or alternatively, you insert them into the essay and add length accordingly). 
3) Every topic related to the content of our class is welcome. For example, you can write an essay about something you found in the news (or in a quality magazine such as the Economics); you can also present a model taken from the scholarly literature, if you are more interested in more `formal’ arguments. Part of the challenge is finding your own topic (but I’m more than happy to help the `formal’ guys with finding literature). Here are some sample ideas for topics you might want to research: Why are there huge cross country differences when it comes to employee training provided by firms? Which people attend a Business school, and why? Why do most car makers only build platforms and engines these days, while having external contractors supply most other parts? Why does McDonalds operate both franchise stores, and company stores? 
4) After doing your research and before committing to a topic, please see me for a short chat about your ideas (if you can’t make my office hour, drop me an email and we’ll arrange another time). I might be able to help you select a topic, and we avoid multiple presentations on the same topic.   

5) Important: when writing your paper, please quote in the text and cite all references you are using in a reference list at the end. Please be aware that SFU encourages instructors to use services such as Turnitin to detect plagiarism.
6) Class presentations will commence on Wednesday,  March 25. I expect all course participants to attend all presentations.  We will determine the order of presentations in class in January.

7) Depending on the final number of course participants, there will be 4-6 presentations per session.  You will have 25-30 minutes of time to present your paper (and to take shorter questions), while the remaining time will be left for a general discussion. 

Some tips: 

· Keep in mind you are talking to a live audience! Focus your presentation on the most interesting/funny/provoking part of your paper. 
· You are welcome to add graphs, tables and (short!) short video clips to your presentation, if useful. 
· Please do not just *read* your presentation from your sheet/ipad! Speak as freely as possible – your slides will guide you along.

